## YOUR AKITA FAMILY PROGRAM

# EXCHANGE MEETING

# ARE NEW YEAR'S CELEBRATIONS AROUND THE WORLD REALLY THAT DIFFERENT?

~CAMBODIA & MONGOLIA~

This is a social gathering welcome to people who are registered with "Your Akita Family Program", international students attending universities in Akita Prefecture, as well as any individuals who have interest.

There are some countries in the world where New Year's Day is not on January 1st!

Our two guests, who are from Cambodia and Mongolia, will tell us about how they celebrate New Year's in their home countries.

#### **Guest Lecturer**

ROEURN SAMNANG (FROM CAMBODIA)







NERGUI NAMUUN (FROM MONGOLIA)



Date and time

Location

Participation fee

Capacity

inquiries and applications



Atorion, 1st basement floor, Multipurpose Hall A & B

Free

50 people (first come, first served)
\*Up to 4 people per family

please apply using the QR code on the right, or please let us know your name, contact information, and number of participants by contacting us at the e-mail or telephone below.

Akita International Association (AIA)

Phone: 018-893-5499 E-mail: aia@aiahome.or.jp



### About "Your Akita Family Program"

This is a host family program that allows families to freely interact with international students in Akita Prefecture. When you register, we will ask you which type of arrangement you would like, such as a homestay with overnight stay (1-2 nights) or a home visit without overnight stay.